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No  
 

Discussion  Responsible 
Person  

Summary of Actions and Outstanding Issues 

20 April 2017 
Minute 1/8 
Summary of Actions and 
Outstanding Issues following 
Discussions at Previous 
Meetings 

Prof Williamson had 
been chased for the 
Staithes report and 
the Authority hoped 
to receive the maps 
by the end of April. 
 

Senior 
Waterways & 
Recreation 
Officer 

A meeting with Prof Williamson took place on 25 
April to agree the amendments required to the 
report prior to preparing a final version for 
publication. Revised text was sent to Thorpe Town 
Council for comment. Thorpe Town Council 
provided additional evidence regarding Thorpe 
River Green which is now being considered by Prof 
Williamson and a letter will be sent to Thorpe Town 
Council after Prof Williamson has met with the 
Broads Authority’s Solicitor. 
 

19 October 2017 
Minute 2/17 
Items for future discussion 

Network Rail Whole 
Life Strategy for 
swing bridges and 
replacing Trowse 
Swing Bridge with a 
fixed bridge.  
 

Chief Executive A workshop with Network Rail regarding the 
performance of the swing bridges took place on 1 
August 2018. This included presentations from a 
Network Rail engineer. Broads Authority Members 
and relevant stakeholders were in attendance. The 
actions from this meeting are included later on in 
the agenda in item 7 Chief Executive’s Report and 
Current Issues 
 

14 December 2017 
Minute 3/10 

Unauthorised 
development at 

Head of 
Planning 

The Committee received a report regarding an 
unauthorised development at Barnes Brinkcraft in 
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Unauthorised Development 
with Navigation Implications 
 

Barnes Brinkcraft in 
Hoveton. 

Hoveton. The Navigation Committee welcomes 
investment to provide improved mooring provision 
but has grave reservations about any 
encroachment on the navigation of the river and 
that the Planning Committee take this into account 
when seeking to resolve the matter with the 
landowner. 
 
Following protracted negotiations, The landowners 
have now agreed a scheme in line with that which 
the Navigation Committee had been prepared to 
support. A planning application has been submitted 
for the scheme and it is due to be presented at the 
14 September 2018 Planning Committee. 
 
Officers are continuing to monitor the compliance 
over the summer. 
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